
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy Holidays! As we prepare for the holidays, we ask that you let the office know if you will be 
taking any time off the last week of December and the first week of January, so we can properly staff 
our classrooms. Thank you for your help! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are closed Friday, December 23rd, Monday, December 26th, and Monday, January 2nd. 
Note: Our policy states there is no deduction in tuition for any holidays. Preschool is not in session from 
December 23rd-30th. Classes resume Tuesday, January 3rd. We wish you all a very Happy Holiday 
season! 
 

 



THE GUESSING JAR IS BACK! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There will be a jar filled with all of the dry ingredients and some cookie cutters for making M&M 
cookies the week of December 5th-9th. Whoever guesses the closest amount of M&Ms in the jar 
without going over will win the jar and its contents. The winner will be announced on Monday, 
December 12th. It's the perfect time of year for baking cookies!  
 

 
 

A VISIT FROM SANTA...SHHH! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Santa will be coming to visit the children on Thursday, December 8th. He will stop by each 
classroom beginning at 10:00 a.m.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Support Tiny Tots while you shop! Planning to do some shopping on Amazon this holiday season? 
If so, please consider supporting us. All you need to do is go to smile.amazon.com and sign in or 
create an account the same as you would for amazon.com. There is an option/search where you can 
put in Tiny Tots and Little Tykes as the organization you would like a portion of your purchase to go 
to. Thank you for your support! 

 
 

 
DRESS FOR WEATHER 

 
Remember to dress your child appropriately for the colder weather. Children will go outside to 
play every day that the temperature is above 0° and there are no windchill warnings. Going outside 
when properly dressed is very healthy for the children. If you feel your child is too ill to go outside, they 
are too ill to be at school.  
 
 
 

 
 

PARENT EDUCATION 

 
Check out the video below for this month's Parent Education "5 Tips for Being Present, Not 
Perfect, During the Holiday Season. 
  

 

https://smile.amazon.com/

